
   Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

The big event happened on Tuesday - Transition Day! 

Children from Year Two to Year Six met their new teachers. 

 

As we will be saying ‘au revoir’ to Mrs Hamilton-Peck and Ms Jones at the end 

of term - both staff members will return after their maternity leave - we       

welcomed two new teachers to the team, Mr. McLaughlin and Mrs Craven. 

Both teachers are very experienced, having worked in several schools and in 

different roles, and we know they will bring great strengths to our already 

strong team of teachers.   

We hope that all the children enjoyed working with their new classes. 

 

Whilst Year Six were out, we began to organise our end of year surprise for 

them. 

Can all parents of Year Six, send in a photograph of their child at the age of 

seven - perhaps wearing their uniform on their first day at Crosshall Junior 

School.  Please email it to this address photo@crosshalljunior.co.uk before 

Monday 10th July.  We will then create a montage which will be played to 

the children on their last day.   

I am sure they had a great time at their secondary school transition events. 

Enjoy the sunshine! 

 

Have a good weekend 

Anne Eardley | Head Teacher 
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UPCOMING EVENTS                                          

3rd - 6th July 
School Reports OUT 

3rd July 
3rd July - Go Ape, 4AA & 4CH LETTER                           
Future Me Gold Awards Assembly 8:55am                                       

  4th July 
Year Four - Go Ape, 4KW & 4NT LETTER 
Year Five Shakespeare 2pm  LETTER                  
Tickets for performances LETTER     

5th July 
Year Five Shakespeare 9:30am  LETTER                  
Tickets for performances LETTER     

6th July 
Celebration Assembly 9:00am                                                                      

7th July 
Staff Training Day - school closed       

10th/ 11th July 
Year Six Managing Transition Workshop LETTER  

13th July 
Rocksteady Concert                                      
3:30pm Burwell Photo Show 

14th July 
Celebration Assembly                                                 
CJS PTA Summer Fayre LETTER 

17th July 
Year Three Greek Day LETTER 

18th July 
End of Year Discos (Y3,4,5)                                         
Leavers’ Disco (Y6 only) 

19th July 
Instrumental Concert 9:15am 

20th July 
CJS Sports Day                                                                     
3CD & 3LR - Last Swimming Session  

21st July 
Leavers Assembly                                                                 
Last Day of Summer Term 

 

                        

 

YEAR FOUR: BURWELL PHOTO SHOW - 13TH JULY 

Parents are invited into their child’s classroom at 3:30pm on Thursday 13th July to 

view photos from the recent residential trip.  Please go to your child’s classroom. 

SUN PROTECTION 

Please ensure your child has appropriate sun 

protection applied, before they start school, 

that will last throughout the day.  Every child 

also needs to have a sun hat and water bottle. 

Children are not to bring sun cream into 

school or apply it themselves at school due to 

risk of allergies amongst other children. 

YEAR SIX - THICK CARDBOARD REQUEST FOR NEXT WEEK 

Next week Year Six will be working on a project that required thick cardboard (i.e. 

delivery boxes, not cereal boxes please).  Please save over the weekend and bring 

in next week.  

TOTAL CLOTHING ORDERS 

Last date to order in time for Sept 

2023 is Thursday10th August. 

Head to Total Clothing Website for 

more details 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4032&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4033&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4227&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4337&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4227&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4337&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4276&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4336&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4334&type=pdf
https://totalclothing.co.uk/


ASK YOUR CHILD A QUESTION: 

 
Tell an adult at home one interesting thing about a character in the book you’re reading.  

 
In the most recent book you have read, can you tell your parents all about the setting?  

 
If you could be a character in a book, which character and why?  

 
What can you do to figure out what an unknown word means?  

Assembly Theme Next Week:       

Young Carers 

 

Fraser B 

Finley M 

  Oscar M 

  David E 

  Oscar M 

TTRS HOUSE BATTLE NEXT WEEK: 

London v Belfast 

Assembly Theme Next Week:                            

Future Me 

More photos of all 

our recent activities 

are on our website 

HERE 

If you have a good news story 

to share with our community 

please send details to                      

office@crosshalljunior.co.uk and 

we will include it in our next 

newsletter 

ONLINE SAFETY TIPS - CYBER HELPLINE 

The Cyber Helpline have created a number of guides to help you recover from a 

wide range of cyber attacks. 

https://www.thecyberhelpline.com/guides-2 

BRAIN FREEZE FRIDAYS! 

Ice lollies will be on sale 

after school every Friday, 

50p each. 

Letter Day: Every Friday we send out letters and our newsletter to parents.                                                                              

These are sent to your contact email address.  Copies of all letters are also 

available on our website under Digital Office >  Letters to Parents HERE 

CLASS 6HB - PEN PAL LETTERS TO CANADA 

Last week, 6HB were ecstatic to receive personalised letters 

from primary school children in Canada. Each child                     

received a letter explaining about their new pen pal and 

what school life is like in Canada. All the children have been 

extremely engaged when writing their letters which were 

then posted out.  6HB will be eagerly awaiting a reply in the 

post from over the pond.  

DOG SAFETY CODE 

Practical tips for child safety around dogs is 

important.  Being alert, aware, and most 

importantly safe around dogs is covered in 

the Dog Safety Code. 

 Be alert - always keep an eye on 

children around dogs 

 Be aware - dogs use signals to tell us 

how they feel 

 Be safe - dogs can bite, accidents 

can happen fast 

Follow the #DogSafety code for more   

 https://cfsg.org.uk/dog-safety/  

YEAR SIX RECITAL 

On Thursday afternoon, the Year Six children were delighted to have a music enrich-

ment workshop with 'Encore - Concerts for Big and Small.'  The children learned about 

different composers such as Mozart, Strauss and Brahms. Some of the works from these       

composers were performed live on the violin, piano and cello and the children were               

mesmerised. A big thank you to the professional musicians Jill Morton,                         

Emma Crossley and Catherine Wilmers.  

FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT LAST WEEK 

Last week, our football team took part in a                

tournament at Bushmead Primary School. 

The team played expertly, finishing second and                      

winning the final match 4-0!  

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/gallery/?pid=3&gcatid=16
https://www.thecyberhelpline.com/guides-2
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/page/?title=Letters+to+Parents&pid=84
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjUsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vY2ZzZy5vcmcudWsvZG9nLXNhZmV0eS8_dXRtX21lZGl1bT1lbWFpbCZ1dG1fc291cmNlPWdvdmRlbGl2ZXJ5IiwiYnVsbGV0aW5faWQiOiIyMDIzMDYyOC43ODg5OTUwMSJ9.eMqq2zgaUdu

